
One Voice 29 is now available at http://www.stutterisa.org/OneVoice/OV29.pdf!   

 

Application for an ISA Scholarship to the World Congress in Argentina in May 2011 

The ISA has a small fund we can use for giving partial Scholarships to people who stutter / 
stammer who want to attend the next World Congress in Argentina in May 2011. 

In looking at the applications, we will be considering some or all of the following points. 

The applicant:  

·        is applying for the first time to the ISA; 

·        will be giving a workshop or presentation at the Congress; 

·        is a PWS; 

·        comes from a developing country; 

·        represents his or her National Association and can vote at the ISA meeting. 

  

Successful applicants will be advised as soon as possible after we have seen their names in 
the program and been contacted by their National Association. The scholarship money will be 
provided at the World Congress. 

  

Scholarships will be considered for travel (air fares) and accommodation. This restriction will 
mean more people can be helped. 

  

In your written application, please  

1.     give your full Name / address / email address / National Association 

2.     confirm this is your first application; 

3.     give the name of your workshop / presentation 

4.     state the name of the person you have asked from your National Association to contact 
us to confirm you can represent them at the meeting; 

5.     for travel, please give airports (from and to) and the name of the airline you will use to 
support the amount you request; 



6.     for accommodation, please give the name of the guest house you will use to support the 
amount you request.  

 

Applications should arrive by January 15th 2011. 

 

If you have not yet applied and wish to apply, please contact  

Michael Sugarman <msugarman1@sbcglobal.net> or  

Keith Boss <keithmaxkb@yahoo.com> 

 

Warmly, 

Michael Sugarman, ISA Chair 

 


